OCT 4 1988

Docket No. 50-346 |

Toledo Edison Company

ATTN: Mr, Donald Shelton |
Vice President
Nuclear

Edison Plaza

300 Madison Avenue

Toledo, OM 43652

Gentlemen:

This refers to the special safety inspection conducted by Mr, D. S, Butler of
this office on August 29 through September 2 and September 12-16, 1988, of
activities at Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station, Unit 1, authorized by NRC
Ovcratin? | fcense No. NPF-3, and to the discussion of our findirqs with you and
others of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection, The purpose of the
inspectior was to review the Steam and Feedwater Rupture Control System
modification,

The erclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas exanined during
the inspection, Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel,

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection,

In accordance with 10 CFR 2,790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy
of this letter and the enclosed inspection report will he placed in the
NRC Tublic Cocument Room,

We will gladly discuss any guestions you have concerning this inspection,

Sincerely,

aa) Sioned by 3. J. Hareisca

J. J, Harrison, Chief
Engineering Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 50-246°88031(DPS)

See Attached Distribution
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Toledo Edison Company

DPistribution

cc w'‘enclosure:

L. Sworz, Plant Manager

DCO/DCB (RIDS)

Licensing Fee Managemant Branch

Resident Inspector, RIII

Harold W, Kohn, Ohio EPA

James W. Marris, State of Ohio

Robert M, Quillin, Ohio
Department of Health

State of Ohio, Public
Utilities Commission
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